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Celebrating 100 years 1912-2012

General Order # 985
                                                           October 2012   

October 2012 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday October 19th, 2012
                   LOCATION:     Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                           South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                           Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                            TIME:         2000 Hours Meeting
                  PROGRAM:     Presentation by member Michael Worley of a Bare  
                                          Cove Fire Museum program. This is also the 
                                          Annual Meeting of the Association.
September 2012 Meeting

Members, Applicants along with several guests enjoyed a presentation by Member Richard Cutts on the 2012 IFBA Convention held in Toronto, Ontario Canada.
Guest Speaker

Member Michael Worley will be presenting a program developed by noted videographer Bob Stella. Mr. Worley is a noted fire photographer and his photos have been published many times in the LINE BOX, Michael is a Quincy Firefighter.
Dues
It’s that time of year again, dues for the 2012-2013 year. Dues are $ 35.00 made payable to the Box 52 Association. Dues must be paid by October 31, 2012. If you have a situation, please contact Treas. William Wilderman
100th Anniversary

· Friday November 16th at Florian will be the 100th Anniversary Banquet. Tickets are on sale now for $ 40.00 per person. Our Guest Speaker for the event will be retired BFD Commissioner Paul Christian speaking on the history of the BFD.

· Table will seat eight persons see Treasurer William Wilderman and get your tickets early. This is to be a gala event, plan now and don’t miss it!
· BUY A TABLE AND BRING YOUR FRIENDS AND FAMILY!!!  
Nominations
At the September meeting, the Nominating committee presented their report for the 2012-2013 slate of Officers.  Nominations were open by President Macdonald and none were received from the floor. Nominations were closed and at the October Annual Meeting the membership will vote for the slate of Officers and Directors as follows:

Officers

Alan Macdonald, President

Patrick O’Connor, Vice President

Michael Kass, Secretary

Bill Wilderman, Treasurer

Board of Directors

Thomas Brophy 2nd three (3) year term

Benjamin Marra is nominated to serve as Director (3 years), replacing retiring Director Paul Romano

Reminders

· Banquet Tickets on sale $ 40.00 per person, see Treasurer William Wilderman

· Meeting Friday October 19th at 2000 hours

· Annual dues of $ 35.00 are now due and must be received by October 31st.
· Enjoy the second half of our Centennial Year! 

By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
                                               Frank San Severino

